
 

Bradford on Avon Area Board, 18 September 2013 

Chairmans’ Announcement  

What Matters to You? 2013 Survey 

 

Dear Wiltshire Resident, 

A personal invitation from the Leader of Wiltshire Council: 

Councillor Jane Scott OBE 

I am writing to invite you to take part in the 2013 ‘What Matters to You?’ survey – I do hope 

you will take part.  

Wiltshire Council and its partners are committed to developing and delivering services that 

reflect the differing needs of local communities. With this in mind, I invite you to complete 

our resident’s survey “What matters to you?” 

I hope you are able to spare a few moments to complete the survey.  Your comments and 

input are very important and will help us to shape the future of your local area. 

To start the survey click the button below, or use the link below that: 

 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/whatmatterstoyou2013online.htm 

For more information about this survey, please visit: 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/whatmatterstoyou.htm 

A full report will be produced once the results of the survey have been analysed. The report 

will be publicly available on the council website www.wiltshire.gov.uk 

Please note that if for any reason the above link does not appear to work please instead just 

copy and paste it into your browser. 

Yours faithfully 

Jane Scott OBE 

Leader of Wiltshire Council 

  

 


